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We currently have 23 students in our class.
I will donate:

_______ cheese and cracker packs
_______ pretzels
_______ chips
_______ store-bought, decorated cookies
_______ individually-wrapped desserts (such as Little Debbies)

_______ candy
_______ baby carrots (bagged from the store)
_______ apple slices (bagged from the store)
_______ individually-wrapped cheese sticks
_______ drink boxes
_______ napkins

OR I would like to donate _______________________________________

Student Name:________________________________________________
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News from


Mrs. Britsch’s and Ms. Voke’s Homeroom Class








December





Math


By the end of the month, students should be able to demonstrate the following learning targets:





I can divide with and without remainders.


I can interpret the remainder in a division problem.


I can use strategies to solve multiplication story problems.


I can use strategies to solve division story problems.





Science





I can explain how human and environmental factors affect animals. 





I can explain what plants and animals live in Ohio’s main habitats.


------------------------------------------------------------------
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Winter Party


December 19, 2023








Our classroom winter party is scheduled for Tuesday, December 19 in the afternoon.  





If you would like to send in treats, please fill out the attached form and return it to school with your child. This prevents us from having 5 different drinks but nothing to eat!  All items need to be store-bought.








Gifts


Gifts to the teachers are not necessary or expected. However, if it is your preference to send a gift, we most enjoy student-made gifts or personally-drawn pictures and cards from students.





Due to financial constraints for some families, there will be no gift exchange.





Winter Break


December 20 – January 2


The students will not have school from 


December 20 to January 2 for the winter break.  We will resume school on Wednesday, January 3, 2024.  





We hope everyone has a safe, relaxing, and happy break!


--------------------------------------------------------------


Contact us!


Remember, you can feel free to contact Mrs. Britsch at home or school about anything that concerns her class.  If you call after school, please call before 8:30 pm.  Her cell phone number is 1-937-470-5426.  You can also contact Mrs. Britsch through email at � HYPERLINK "mailto:lbritsch@gcswave.com" �lbritsch@gcswave.com�. and Ms. Voke at � HYPERLINK "mailto:bvoke@gcswave.com" �bvoke@gcswave.com�.












